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Andrew Beattie - Victoria Street, Berry

From: "ThereseBlum"<tblunn@gmail.com>
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: lll20l20l210:19PM
Subject: Victoria Street, Berry.

I strongly oppose to the RMS continuing support and determination to close Victoria Street, Berry.
Some time ago a pet¡t¡on was put forward by a select few to close Victor¡a Street.
The RMS took this on board and ran with ít and was determined to close the street because of the
so called community's favour for it. This petition for the closure and RMS support was done
without the knowledge of most of the town community.
A further petition was put forward to the RMS of more than 200 signatures against the closure of
Victoria Street, but to no avail. Their decision final, as was obvious on all documentation, Victoria
Street was to be closed off.
The RMS has called many a so called Community meeting want¡ng community input and at each

meeting, strong objection was made against this closure, but, RMS still continues to document
Victoria Street as CLOSED.

There is something terribly amiss about all of this.

Victoria Street is the onlv road into and out of south Berrv eoart from the Hishwav lfuture bvnass

and it is imperative that it remains open. Also, if closed, side streets such as Alfred, George and

Albanv streets will be put under severe traffic pressure

Berry Bypass, I don't think so, more like the Berry Bythrough. This is not a Bypass, it goes right
through the middle of our town. Now we have to contend with this RMS nonsense as well.

The amount of money that has been spent by the RMS could well have gone the Southern Route

Therese Blunn
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